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Pursuant to PLN51687 RUE and PLN51687 VAR

I live close by this area and it seems we have critical areas prone to flooding and active wetlands and yet we
accommodate crowding more homes into these areas. If we have specific rules in place how is it that we allow
variances and allow more building and septic systems onto these properties.

I wish to object to this proposal and other like it that require variances and hearings to allow shoehorning another
home on our wetlands.

Please remember the city had a hard time installing a park or parking lot in this same area.

Len Korslund
10400 NE Beachcrest

Sent from my iPad
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